
 

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T:(562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

 St. Joseph Parish  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil 

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m. Indoor 

Come Join Us 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 

Deacon Emeritus Don Gath 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Anne Weaver            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               (562) 370-0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                                      https://sjknights.net/ 

Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Sonia Yurak 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 

 

 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (age3-8th Grade)/CLOW:         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Marc Leon  

RCIA:                          Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda          brenda@stjosephlb.org 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry              Brian & Kristen Katz         emohcschedule@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve                Susie Beeghly         susanbeeghly@yahoo.com 

Precious Life Shelter                Cynthia San Jose            (562) 884-9589 

Boy Scouts                Gene Wohlgezogan        (562) 857-3880 

  Sacristans                Joe & Lily Dang              (562) 493-2198 

                   (Brother/Sister)  

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30p.m. 

By the East Church 

Door parking lot  
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Movement For A Better World 

“The things we pray for Lord, give us the grace 

to labor for.” St. Thomas More 

 

Easter Food and Book Distribution: A huge 

Thank You! to everyone who helped and  

contributed to our food and gift distributions 

for Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Easter! We 

brought hope and gratitude to 80 families and 

over 175 children. The compassionate heart 

and determination of our parish during this  

extraordinary holiday season was on full  

display!   

April 14, 7:00 PM Committee Meeting:   

Join our online gathering to help us to  

celebrate and LEARN from possibly the  

ministry’s MOST extraordinary program year.  

Refocus on the status of current ministry needs 

and personal and financial stewardship.  

Special Needs Ministry: We have an active 

ministry of providing essential needs 

(refrigerators, stoves, beds, etc.) to our  

supported families. May we keep you  

informed of those opportunities?  Can you 

help with a COVID-safe delivery of items? 

Please call Tim Clark (562) 431-4385 

 

The Archdiocese continues helping survivors of 

sexual abuse and their families 

 

During National Child Abuse Prevention Month, 

and on behalf of Archbishop José H. Gomez,  

we affirm our continued commitment to report   

allegations of sexual misconduct to law  

enforcement, support victim-survivors in their 

healing journey, and protect children and the 

vulnerable. The Archdiocese created a  

website, protect.la-archdiocese.org that serves  

as a comprehensive tool containing resources,  

programs and services for protecting children 

and reporting abuse. If you, or someone you 

know, is a victim of sexual misconduct by  

someone affiliated with our Church, please  

contact law enforcement and the Archdiocese’s 

Victims Assistance Coordinator at  

(213) 637-7650 or visit  

lacatholics.org/reporting-child-abuse for help 

and support. In addition, Archbishop Gomez 

invites you to join him and many across the 

Archdiocese to the Novena for Protecting and 

Healing from Abuse, April 22-30.  

To join please visit: 

lacatholics.org/united-together 

Did you know? 
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